
TOWN OF COWPENS 
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 

5330 N. Main St. 
March 14, 2023 

 
The Town of Cowpens held a special meeting on Tuesday, March 14, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. 

Present were Mayor Michael D. Hamrick, Mayor Pro-Tem Jarred S. Spencer, Council Members 
Pam Camp, Thomas Voelker, and Erin P. Wofford. Mayor Hamrick called the meeting to order, 
and Jarred S. Spencer held prayer. 

 
Steve Bolin reviewed and discussed with the Town Council anticipated use of the ARAP 

Funds and a projected projects list to be paid for with some state funding from State House 
Representative Dennis Moss.  
 After discussion, the list is to include: 

a) One Way and diagonal parking on E. Foster St. Improve road and drainage 
on N. Oakland between E. Church Street and Cemetery Street. 

b) Depot repairs include painting, decking, and a new roof. 
c) Town Hall repairs include paint, floors, furniture, bathrooms, and storage. 
d) Farmers’ Market HVAC, insulation, floors, paint, improve plumbing, fix 

drainage issues, and roof. 
 

Fire Chief Blanton has included a change of pay rates in his budget and a request to bring 
the pay in line with other agencies in the area. Pam Camp made a motion to approve the rate 
changes for the fire department, seconded by Erin Wofford, and carried. 
 

Jarred S. Spencer made a motion to adjourn, second by Erin P. Wofford and carried. 
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